GEORGINA  Tax Deferral Application

The Town of Georgina is offering deferrals for the first instalment of the 2021 interim
property tax bill for property owners who have been financially impacted by the
COVID-19 pandemic.

Eligible applicants will have their Feb. 26, 2021 instalment deferred until April 26, 2021,
subject to review. Eligible applicants may also have their quarterly water/wastewater bill
deferred penalty free until April 26, 2021 or until their next billing cycle after that.

Each application must be completed by the owner(s) of the property. Applications must
be submitted by the property owner.

To be eligible, your tax and water/wastewater accounts must be at a zero balance as of
Aug. 1, 2020 and you must be experiencing hardship due to the COVID-19 pandemic
from one of the following. (Check the box that applies to you.)

Loss of employment

Temporary suspension of pay

General financial hardship as a result of COVID-19

Information to support your application must be provided. Attach copies of related
documents such as notice of layoff, notice of temporary suspension of pay and any
additional related information or documentation.

Please indicate the deferral you are applying for:

Property tax

Waste/wastewater

Account Number:
Water/Waste Water:

Property Tax: 1970- 000- . 0000

Mun. Address:

Day Phone #: Cell Phone #:
Email Address:

Name (Print): 2nd Name (Print):

Signature: 2nd Signature:

Applications should be sent to info@georgina.ca



	Loss of employment: Off
	Temp: 
	 suspension of pay: Off

	General financial hardship COVID-19: Off
	Property tax: Off
	Waste/wastewater: Off
	_ _ _ - _ _ _ _ _ _ - _ _ _: 
	_ _ _ _ _ _ _ _: 
	Address: 
	Day phone number: 
	Cell phone number: 
	Email address: 
	Name (print): 
	2nd Name (print): 


